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Swan Netball Club

We are looking for NEW players to play for

If you are keen to play netball at regional level and are

currently in year 8 or below you are warmly invited to
attend a trial on:

Sunday 24" March

12noon to 4pm @ Crestwood Community School
Shakespeare Road, SO50 4FZ
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To register your interest, please contact the
SR U13s Coach, Lyndsay Allison at
lindsayallison@rocketmail.com or the SR
U14s Coach Zoe Biddlecombe at
zoe.bidO8@hotmail.co.uk
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